
 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION (projected completion December 2017) 
The Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) finalized new Flood Insurance 
Rate Maps (FIRMs) in 2015, which now clearly show buildings and structures in relation 
to the flood zone.  The project will analyze flood risks for commercial and governmental 
structures in downtown Boothbay Harbor and provide recommendations for improving 
the flood resiliency of those structures and raise community awareness of the flood 
insurance program. 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 
See:  http://www.lcrpc.org/coastal-projects-planning 
 
Robert Faunce, Regional Planner 

   Lincoln County Regional Planning Commission    FY17CCG - 39 
rfaunce@lcrpc.org and 207-784-2617                  3.3.17. 
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administered by the Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation and 
Forestry Municipal Planning Assistance Program.  
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PARTNERS 
Town of Boothbay Harbor, Boothbay 
Harbor Emergency Management 
Director, Lincoln County Emergency 
Management Agency, Lincoln County 
Board of Commissioners and Maine 
Geological Survey 

This map shows preliminary project boundaries. 
Parcels highlighted in yellow are those that have 
a structure within the flood zone.  Also shown is 
the mapped flood zone boundary (in red).  Once 
the project moves forward, one of the first steps 
will be to finalize the boundaries of the project 


